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20th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Update: Settle Swimming Pool 

We are pleased to update you regarding swimming. As you know, Settle Swimming Pool have been going through 
a long refurbishment. We are pleased to announce that they are ready to open their doors again! 

Swimming will now resume on Tuesday mornings for our Year 2 and 3 pupils in the first instance (Starlings Class 
from Tuesday the 1st of November 22). 

Sessions for 2023 are as follows: 

Year 4, 5 & 6 (spring term) - date to be confirmed. 

Reception & Year 1 (summer term) - date to be confirmed. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing the team and the new improved facilities at Settle Swimming Pool on 
the 1st of November. Pupils will leave after registration and return transport will be provided by Bibbys of Ingleton. 
Swimming sessions, (included transport costs) are funding by Sport Premium Funding. 

Please can all Starlings pupils come to school wearing their swimming costume/shorts and bring with them a bag 
containing a towel, spare underwear and goggles (optional). 

Thank you and best wishes from 

Miss Ward 

(The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools) 

 


